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Tuesday, 11 February 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Library Visit – Monday 24th March 2025 

 

 
On Monday 24th March we shall be taking both Reception classes to visit Henfield Library for 
a story-time session with the School’s Librarian. 

 
Starfish will leave school at 9.15am to be at the library for 9.30am and Octopus will leave 
school at 10.15am for a 10.30am start. 

 
The children will have an opportunity to borrow a book, if they bring a library card.  If they 

do not have a library card, please complete the attached letter and return to school by 9am 
on Friday 14th March.  The children will then be given a card at the library when we 
visit.  Please note, however, that it will be your responsibility to return the book to the 

library. 

 
To enable this visit to take place, we will need parent helpers to accompany us to and from 
the library.  If you are able to help, please email the school office 

(office@stpetershenfield.org.uk) confirming your name, your child's name and their class.   
 
Please note that this visit is not suitable for younger siblings. 

 
With thanks for your continued support, 

 
Mrs Jewell & Mrs Powell 
Reception Year Team 
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